
The Arkansas Crop Protection Association (ACPA) will host its annual research conference November 28-

29, 2017 in Fayetteville, AR.  Please note the change to a Tuesday-Wednesday meeting again this year 

(rather than Monday-Tuesday as in the past).The conference will be held at the Hilton Garden Inn, 1325 

N. Palak Dr., Fayetteville, AR 72704.  Phone 479-856-6040 for reservations and mention the group.  

Conference highlights will include a student paper competition with cash prizes awarded to the top 

presentations in both Ph.D. and Master’s divisions.  Crop protection researchers from industry, 

extension, and academia are encouraged to attend and participate by making presentations.  Continuing 

education credits will also be available.  A formal call for papers has been sent out. For more information 

contact the Conference coordinator Dr. Jarrod Hardke.  This year’s conference will offer continuing 

education credits that will be for 2017.  A great opportunity to get last minute credits.  Registration fee 

is $50. 


